
 

1st October 2021  

 

Our Safeguarding Team 

In Central Integrated PS we want everyone to 
feel safe and happy in school.  

If you have any worries or concerns, you can 
speak to a member of our safeguarding team: 

Mrs N Lowry 

Vice-Principal 

Designated Teacher for Child Protection 

 

Mrs N Hall 

Principal 

Deputy Designated Teacher for  

Child Protection 
 

Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 20th, Thursday 21st & Friday 22nd 
October 

We have decided to carry out face to face meetings. 
All meetings will be held in the assembly hall with the 
doors open. Parents will be asked to wait outside until 
they are called in by the teacher. Masks must be worn 
and social distancing will be in place. 

Please remember that school will close at 12.00pm on 
all 3 days to facilitate consultations. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR  

SCHOOL COUNCILLORS!  

Last week, pupils from P4-7 elected School Councillors 
to represent their Classmates at our School Council 
Meetings. This is a highly valued role in our school 
where pupils have the opportunity to have an input and 
be consulted about matters impacting them in school.  

The following people were elected: 

Abbie P7(Mr Martin) 

Sophia P7 (Mr Martin) 

Calum P6 (Mr Martin) 

Alfie P6 ( Mr Martin) 

Joshua (P5 Miss Millar) 

James (P5 Miss Millar) 

Alex (P6 Miss Millar) 

Noah W (Miss Clokey) 

Alex (Miss Clokey) 

Alfie  (Miss Clokey 

I look forward to holding my first meeting with 
them all soon. 

After-School Clubs 

After-school clubs will begin next week. You should 
by now have received a letter letting you know what 
clubs your child has been successful in gaining a 
place at. Please ensure if there is a payment need-
ed for the club that it’s paid on the day as these 
are outside facilitators and not school staff. 

Illness  

Any child who is unwell should remain at home 
until they are fit enough to attend school. Any-
one with vomiting or diarrhoea should remain at 
home for 48 hours following the illness. Please 
ensure you inform us of your child's absence. 

I will be contacting a number of parents this 
week whose children have already missed a num-
ber of days of school without an explanation be-
ing given. The Education Welfare Officer may 
become involved if attendance falls below 85%. 

 

 

Half-Term Holiday 

Monday 25th October to Friday 29th October 

School reopens Monday 1st November 


